
 

 
 

Students in grades 9-11, if you missed pictures on the 19th, or you want a retake for your picture, please go 
to the main office of your grade level and sign up on the sheet. Even if you are not purchasing pictures, 
everyone needs to take a picture for an ID.  Retakes will be Thursday, October 26th.  You will not be able to 
have a make-up picture taken if you do not have an appointment. 

 

The Color Run that was scheduled for October 28th, has been cancelled due to lack of participants. 

 

Spirit Week is coming! In honor of homecoming weekend, there will be themed dress days during next week.  

Monday is Pajama Day, Tuesday is Flannel Day, Wednesday is Class Color Day, Thursday is Pink Day, and 

Friday is Black and Gold Day.  Be sure to dress up and show us your Ram Pride.  

 

Still looking for a community service club to join this year? This Monday, Key Club will be moving it’s meetings to room 6-1, 

after school, new members are still welcome. Stop by, and grab a Krispy Kreme Donut order form. 

 
Homecoming tickets will be going on sale next week, October 16th to October 20th during all lunch periods.  The cost is $6.00 

per ticket, everyone must have a ticket, there will be no tickets sold at the door.  This is a semi-formal dance, no jeans or 

shorts.  This dance is for all students, grades 9-12, and no outside students or middle school students can attend.  Southern ID 

cards will be checked at the door.  Any student who does not have an ID card from this year due to being absent on picture 

day, please see Mrs. Spellman in the 11-12 office, 2nd floor. 

 

 “There will be an Art Club meeting on Monday, October 16th after school in room 7-2.  All are welcome to join 

– new ideas and creativity are welcome!!” 
 

The Chess Club will meet on Monday & Tuesday the 16th and 17th in room 109 after school. Anyone 

interested in playing is welcome. 

 

There will be a GSA meeting on Tuesday, October 17th in room 5-0 after school, all are welcome. 
 

SNN will present a night time version of Southern Family Feud on Tuesday, October 17th.  Applications were placed in 
home room folders yesterday. Teams are now being accepted on a first come basis.  For more information stop by the 

TV Studio in room 100 to pick up your teams applications.  Act fast though, the first 12 teams submitting their 
applications with the $25.00 fee will be playing Southern Family Feud on October 12th! 

 
Attention juniors and seniors: We have started college visits in Guidance!  Please check Naviance to see who is 

visiting and to sign up to meet the representatives of the schools in the Career Center in Guidance. 

 
Get rewarded for getting straight A’s with discounts from Jetty.  The more A’s you get the more discount you will 

receive.  

 

The Southern Regional Theater Company will be presenting “Radium Girls” Wed. Nov. 1st and Thursday Nov. 

2nd at 7:00 pm.  You may pre order tickets until Oct. 25th, forms are available in both main offices or on the 

school web site. 
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